
 
 

 

 

 

Bargaining 2023 
 

Finning (Canada)   PLEASE POST!    March 2 , 2023  

 

Attention Bargaining Unit Members: 

 

We have concluded three days of negotiations with the Company this week. The 

Union and the Company have exchanged proposals. Some of the proposals the 

company focused on are shifts, simplified vacation language, probation extension, 

and overpayment recovery. 

The Company has acknowledged that they need to increase wages however they 

have not indicated what it would look like. The Bargaining Committee made it clear 

the expectation is high and they need to come  up with a substantial offer.    

Both committees had an extensive discussion explaining their position and have 

agreed to a couple of proposals that have clarified language. In addition, all LOU’s 

were reviewed and some need further discussion. 

We have further dates scheduled for March 14, 15, and 16.  

If you have any questions please contact your bargaining committee representative 

in your area.    

In Solidarity, 

 

Your Bargaining Committee 

  

 


